
Laurelhurst Community Club                                                      
Serving Seattle’s Laurelhurst Community since 1920

March 16, 2009

Shelley Bolser, Land Use Planner
Department of Planning and Development
700 Fifth Avenue, Suite 2000
P.O. Box 34019
Seattle, Washington  98124-4019

RE:  Project Number 3009681, QFC Redevelopment, 2746 NE 45th Street

Dear Ms. Bolser:

The Laurelhurst Community Club Board of Trustees requests an extension of the
deadline to submit environmental scoping comments on Project Number 3009681, proposed
QFC redevelopment located at 2746 NE 45th Street.   We understand that a 14-day extension will
automatically be granted if a written request is submitted.

Please let us know the new deadline to comment on this project.  Thank you for your
assistance.

Sincerely,

Jeannie Hale, President
3425 West Laurelhurst Drive NE
Seattle, Washington  98105
525-5135/ Fax 525-9631
jeannieh@serv.net


